SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
JULY 18, 2011

A meeting of the Senior Citizens Commission was held July 18, 2011 at the Velasco Community House.

Attendees: Absent:

Mary Darnell Shirley Theriot
Beverly Garrison

Carol Rangel

Dorothy Pirrung

Jim Pirrung

Mary Talbert

Martha Sue Westbrook

The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Mary Darnell.

The first order of business was the approval of the minutes for Jun 20. On motion by Mary Talbert, seconded by
Carol Rangel, the minutes were approved.

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT: Mary Darnell reported that the community house had been broken into but nothing
stolen. An alarm system has been installed.

HARVEST FESTIVAL: Discussion was had regarding the upcoming Harvest Festival instead of our usual
Thanksgiving Dinner. A menu was decided upon and Mary Darnell will prepare the bid packages. She will also

contact Bill Parish to provide the entertainment. Beverly Garrison will be in charge of door prizes. We should
be able to use the same decorations that we have used for the Thanksgiving Dinner.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

ADVERTISING: This month’s meeting was not in the paper. Dorothy Pirrung phoned the Facts and they
blamed it on “computer error”.

SPECIAL PROGRAMS: Mary Talbert reported that she is working with the police chief on giving a
presentation on local scams and that the EMT will also present a program. She is waiting to hear back from the
police chief.

DAY TRIPS: Mary Damell has scheduled a trip to the dog races for July 27%.

BINGO: We had 67 people in attendance today.

GAME DAY: Game Day will be the August event.

FOOD: Shirley will handle the food for Game Day in August.

PHONE: Mary Darmnell requests that we give her any changes that we have.

There being so further business, the meeting was adjourned

Submitted by

Beverly Garrison - Secretary



